
  NEWSLETTER 8th December 2023 

Second Week of Advent 



  Panto Fun 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had an exciting trip out on Friday  
afternoon to see the “Goldilocks and the Three Bears “ Pantomime. 



  Santa Dash 
Years 3,4,5 and 6 had a fun filled Friday afternoon doing a Santa Dash 

and orienteering around the school to find hidden items. 



Our Christmas Fair raised over £400. 
 
Christmas Bingo raised £1100. 
 
Reverse Advent —Thank you to everyone who 
has donated. 
 
 

Thank you to everyone for your ongoing 
generosity. The money will help towards 
school trips and treats for the children 

throughout the year. 

Christmas Fundraising 



Our project is recycling hard to  
recycle items. 
 
These include: 
 
• Biscuit wrappers 
• Cracker wrappers 
• Cake wrappers 
 

 

 

Please bring your wrappers into 
class to help us earn points that can 
be converted into cash for the 
school. 
 
 
 

 



Tuesday 12th December  

9.15 am and 2pm –  

 Reception and Year 1 Christmas play 

Wednesday 13th December  

9.15 am and 2pm –  

Year 2 & 3 Christmas Play. . 

Thursday 14th December 6pm  

 St John Fisher Church  

 Years 4, 5,6 Christmas Play.  

   

UPCOMING CHRISTMAS EVENTS 

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER AND DINNER DAY 

Tuesday 19th December  

Letters going out—please return the slips. 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Don’t forget to order your Christmas dinner. If your child has packed lunch 
feel free to make it festive. 

The children will then have a little Disco in the afternoon (no charge) to 
dance off our Christmas dinners. 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new 'X'  (Twitter) 
account. 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 

School closes at 1.30 pm Thursday 
21st December and there will not be 

an afterschool extra club on this 
day. 
 

School reopens on  
Monday 8th January 2024. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/hope?pid=MTA101634&v=113.2  

• Reading Plus has finished now until after 
Christmas 

 
• There will be no football next week. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/hope?pid=MTA101634&v=113.2

